
March 21, 2021 – All Students Hybrid 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Beginning Monday, March 29th, all secondary students in Pendleton will be 
returning to schools under the Hybrid model.  In this model, students will 
spend be onsite for ½ of their day and work remotely the other half of the day.  
I would like to thank our community for your efforts and support to get our 
students back in school. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


